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Dear Sirs/Madams:

Re: Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island
Interconnected System - GRK Motion dated February 2, 2017 - To Parties - Request
for Comments

On February 2, 2017 Grand Riverkeeper Labrador, Inc. ("GRK") filed a request that the Board
rescind or amend Order No. P.U. 2(2017) on the basis of errors in law and fact.

Comments and or submissions in relation to this request should be filed by February 15, 2017.
Parties are asked to address both the issue of whether the Board should reconsider, rehear, or
reopen the decision as well as the issue as to whether the decision should be rescinded or
amended.

GRK may file a reply submission by February 20, 2017.
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub_nl_ca or by telephone 709-726-6781.
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